
A message from the 
Ontario Provincial President 

March 24, 2025

A Heartfelt Thank You to our CWL Sisters: 
Celebrating Hope and Faith!

My dearest sisters of the Catholic Women's League,

As Provincial President, I am filled with heartfelt gratitude and motivation after our recent 
Virtual Pilgrimage for the Holy Doors and the Jubilee Year of Hope. What a beautiful and 
inspiring event it was! 

First of all, I would like to express my gratitude to our amazing Faith, Service and Social 

Justice Chairs, Claudette Langdon, Sue Lubowitz and Hilarion Mitchell and their gifted 
teams of women. You put your hearts and souls into the development of meaningful 

programs for this pilgrimage. Your ideas, energy and efforts in line with the ideals we share 

only added to the overall atmosphere of this event and made it all the more uplifting. I 
thank you for your contribution and for giving of your time and talents for the benefit of our 

community of faith. 

To all the CWL members who were able to join us on the Virtual Pilgrimage, thank you! Your 

presence, prayers and sisterhood greatly added to the experience. It was such a comfort to 
see how we are sisters in faith, even if it was virtually, as we celebrated our faith and 

opened the doors to hope in this Jubilee Year. Your engagement and the harmony you 
brought were tremendous contributors to the success of this pilgrimage. 



The Holy Doors are a symbol of the possibility of grace, forgiveness and renewal, and I am 

sure we let that spirit guide us during our pilgrimage. Let us bring the hope and motivation 
we have gained from this pilgrimage into our everyday lives and remain examples of faith, 

service and social justice which shone so brightly during this pilgrimage. 

To view all three evenings of the Virtual Pilgrimage and access the programs, click on the 

following links: 

March  10th:  March 10th Virtual Pilgrimage - Faith Chair

March 11th: March 11th Virtual Pilgrimage - Social Justice Chair

March 12th: March 12th Virtual Pilgrimage - Service Chair

Powerpoint Presentation Link

Healing Rosary for Families

Please Note:  The fourth pilgrimage with Provincial President, Colleen Martin, presented on 
March 13th, was not recorded due to the logistical limitations imposed by the multiple 

breakout sessions and the resulting fragmented content. 

Once again, I thank you all from the bottom of my heart for your dedication, faith and 

support of the Ontario CWL. May God continue to bless you and May our Lady of Good 
Counsel bless you with her unending love. 

With love and gratitude,

Colleen
Colleen Martin & Council
President
Ontario Provincial Council of 
The Catholic Women’s League of Canada
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